
                         

HECKER VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 

June 14, 2022 

 

In absence of President Charles Kujawski, board Trustee Arnold Eckart called the June 

14,, 2022 regular Board Meeting to order.  After reciting the Pledge of Allegiance, the 

following members answered roll call:  Jim Mueth, Aaron Eckart, Arnold Eckart, Douglas 

Van Buren, Gary Wittenauer, Wade Harrelson, Lori Amann and Annette Schreder.  

Absent were Charles Kujawski and Rich Happel 

 

Gary Wittenauer made a motion seconded by James Mueth to approve the May 10, 2022 

Regular Board Minutes.  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

Douglas Van Buren made a motion seconded by Aaron Eckart to approve the treasurer’s 

report and pay all bills submitted for the month of June.  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

 

Committee Reports: 

Streets:  Aaron Eckart that the culvert by the water tower has been fixed.  There are 

several street signs that need to be replaced yet.  Both Village trucks have been inspected.  

Drainage issues on Jefferson Street need to looked into. 

Zoning:   President Charles Kujawski will call a meeting soon with the Zoning board and 

request a recommendation for board Chairman. 

Zoning Administrator mentioned that he has spoken with the Ellis Family at 220 E. 

Monroe St. about vehicles on their property not having the proper license stickers and 

needing to be taken care of soon.  A question of UTV permits came up after someone who 

lives out of Hecker asked if they would need a permit to drive their UTV into Hecker. 

 

The 2022-2023 Budget and Appropriations Bill is still on hold until the Village hears 

something back from the Grant Committee. 

 

Douglas Van Buren made a motion seconded by James Mueth to adjourn the meeting.  

Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

The next Village Board Meeting will be on July 12, 2022.  

 

Submitted by Annette Schreder, Village Clerk 

 

 

 


